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Dear Current and New Heritage District Finance Folks, 
 
 

Thank you to the Heritage District churches that have faithfully paid Heritage District ministry shares.  
The ministry shares have helped provide grants and financial assistance to several churches in our dis-
trict.  Churches have been able to improve technology, purchase sound equipment and computers, pro-
vide food and school supplies to children, support youth mission work, offer free Lay Servant Ministry 
courses and much more. We are thankful to the churches for their commitment to make disciples for 
Jesus Christ. 
 

Current Heritage District  
If your church is currently in the Heritage District and will remain in the Heritage District July 1, 2023, 
you will continue paying your Heritage District Ministry Shares by submitting a check to Heritage Dis-
trict UMC.  Mail the check to Heritage District UMC, 45201 N. Territorial Road, Plymouth, MI, 48170. 
 

If your church is currently in the Heritage District and HAS PAID the entire amount owed for 2023 Her-
itage District ministry shares, and your church will be part of the Greater Detroit District or the Greater 
Southwest District July 1, 2023, your ministry shares will be distributed to the appropriate district by the 
District Superintendents involved in the transition.  The church does not have to take any action.   
 

If your church is currently in the Heritage District and has NOT PAID the entire amount owed for 2023 
Heritage District ministry shares, and your church will become part of the Greater Detroit District or the 
Greater Southwest District July 1, 2023, please use the information below to continue paying the same 
amount of district ministry shares the church was assigned in January of 2023.   
 

Heritage District Churches Moving to the Greater Detroit  
Checks payable to Greater Detroit District UMC  
Mail to Greater Detroit District UMC, PO Box 538, Lincoln Park, MI, 48146 

 

Heritage District Churches Moving to the Greater Southwest 
Checks payable to Greater Southwest District, memo line: 2023 District Ministry Shares  
Mail to: Greater Southwest District, Ministry Shares, PO Box 1333, Portage, MI, 49081-9998 

 

Mid-Michigan Churches Moving to the Heritage District 
If your church HAS PAID the entire amount owed for 2023 Mid-Michigan District ministry shares, and 
your church will be part of the Heritage District July 1, 2023, your ministry shares will be distributed to 
the Heritage District by the District Superintendents.  The church does not have to take any action.   
 

If your church has NOT PAID the entire amount owed for 2023 Mid-Michigan District ministry shares, 
and your church will become part of the Heritage District July 1, 2023, please use the information below 
to continue paying the same amount of ministry shares the church was assigned in January of 2023.   

Checks payable to Heritage District UMC 
Mail checks to: Heritage District UMC, 45201 N. Territorial Road, Plymouth, MI, 48170 

 

Susan Henry is the current Heritage District Treasurer and will remain the Heritage District Treasurer 
after July 1, 2023.  Her email address is susan@pfumc.org  
 

Sarah Gillette is the current Mid-Michigan District Executive Assistant and will be the Heritage District 
Executive Assistant beginning July 1, 2023.  Her email address is sgillette@michiganumc.org 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Susan 

Susan Henry 
Heritage District Treasurer 
 

Dar 

Dar McGee 
Heritage District Executive Assistant 
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